
March lOfch 1924.

Professor I. A. T'nckay,
Acting Dean of the Faculty of Arts, 
I cGlll University.

Dear Professor laokay,
The Principal has received tine

enclosed letter from Bishop Bldwell, and has replied as
per the attached copy.

I do not know whether you have
anything to suggest under the circumstances.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey
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